
RECYCLE CLUB/YEARBOOK COMMITTEE 

Mrs. Targachoff and Class 4 have started up a Recycle Club.  On October 19, 2018 

the students were sent out to explore and to communicate the reason recycling is 

so important to our school and our environment. We have designated each Friday 

afternoon between 12:30 pm - 1:00 pm as our club meet time. During this time 

we will travel through the building looking for discarded papers, cans and plastics 

to recycle. We feel that these activities will promote communication, a sense of 

community within our school and focus on some specific students goals. We are 

very excited to get this club underway. 

                                                   

 

During the above mentioned time frame we are encouraging each student to take 

pictures of their peers, teachers and/or events happening within our school. 

Teachers Mrs. Targachoff, Mrs. Perlin along with class 4 is looking forward to 

leading this initiative of organizing this Yearbook Committee. 
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